EXTRACT FROM TEACHING AND LEARNING COMMITTEE MINUTES:  15.5.03

03.61
Student Email Accounts
The Chairman reported that from the next academic year Netmail, which would be accessible off-campus, would replace Pegasus mail.

In view of the draft Student Charter’s expectation that students should access their email accounts regularly to receive University communications and that this would increasingly become the standard means of individual and, where appropriate, general communication, the Committee was asked to confirm that University email communications should only be sent to the Netmail addresses and that private accounts should not be used.

It was noted that the University’s Student Handbook and student induction would reinforce the terms of the Charter expecting students to check their email accounts regularly.

AGREED:
that the proposal be endorsed.

